
NOTICE 

ARANSAS COUNTY 

Tuesday, December 9, 2014@ 11:30 am 
Rockport-Fulton Chamber of Commerce Annual Christmas Luncheon 

Fulton Convention Center- Paws and Taws, 
402 N. Fulton Beach Road, Fulton, Texas 

NOTICE: Aransas County has received notice from the Rockport-Fulton Chamber of Commerce of their 
annual Christmas Luncheon scheduled for Tuesday, December 9, 2014, at the Fulton Convention Center-Paws 
and Taws, 402 N. Fulton Beach Road, Fulton, Texas. The Social and Networking portion of the meeting begins 
at 11:30 am with the Program starting at 12:00 pm and ending at 1:00pm. The Program is entitled: "Voices of 
Christmas". 

This is not a County Commissioners' Court meeting; however, a quorum of County Commissioners and Staff 
may be present at this luncheon/social event. 

This notice is posted for informational purposes only. For further information on this event or to register online, 
please contact Chamber Vice President, Shelly Stuart at 729-6445 or via e-mail at vicepresident@1rockport.org. 
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PEGGY L. FRIEBELE 

COUNTY CLERK, ARANSAS CO., TEXAS 

CERTIFICATE 

This notice was posted on Friday, December 5, 2014 upon receiving notice that Aransas County Commissioners 
and Staff may be attending. This notice will remain posted until after the Chamber Christmas Luncheon on 
December 9, 2014. 

Peggy L. Friebele, County Clerk 


